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Key Takeaways

● No increase to the K-12 per-pupil foundation level of $9,608. Yet, 

Charter schools, who don't pay into the Michigan Public School 

Employees' Retirement System, would receive a 3.9% increase to 

their per-pupil foundation.

● Substantially cutting the School Safety funding that districts were 
receiving. The State and Fraser’s allocation was reduced by 91%.  
Fortunately, Fraser has carryover, and this will not impact us till 
next year.



Key Takeaways

● While the retirement expenditures were cut, this is only a one time reduction.  

○ Also, what didn't happen, is SB 911. House leadership never sent SB 911 

back to the Senate to be finalized alongside the budget, meaning while the 

budget itself is now done, the policy side of it to lock-in a MPSERS rate 

reduction is not included in that.  

○ This is a key piece of legislation that needs to be passed; otherwise the 3% 

being collected from employees will continue to be collected (that would 

go into effect October 1).



Key Takeaways

● The bill is now stalled in the Senate, along with HB5803, which would 

lower the rate faster.

● Both the House and Senate then adjourned until July 30.  

● They left the permanent rate reduction behind. We now need to call 

on Senate and House Leadership to pass a statutory rate cap 

reduction when they return on July 30, send it to the Governor, and 

get her signature.
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Your Leadership 
Matters.


